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July 26, 2019

Steve Rael, Owner

S&R Septic

PO Box 3155

Rancho de Taos, NM 87557

RE: Public Hearing for S&R Septic, DP-465
Dear Mr. Rael:

This letter is to inform you that James C. Kenney, Secretary of the Environment Department
(NMED), has granted the requests for public hearing received during the public comment period
for the renewal of your discharge permit (DP-465). The time and location for the hearing will be
published at least thirty (30) days prior to the hearing date. You will receive a copy of the notice
when it is published. For your information, I have enclosed a copy of the WQCC regulations
20.6.2.3110 NMAC which details public hearing participation.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (505) 827-2713 or Steve Pullen, Program Manager
of the Ground Water Pollution Prevention Section, at (505) 827-2962.

Sincerely,

5%\9\/_)

Jason Herman, Team Leader
Ground Water Quality Bureau

Encl: 20.6.2.3110 NMAC

cc: Robert Italiano, District Manager, NMED District II
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